
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       23rd  October 2015 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Reception Trip to Chester Zoo 

 
On Wednesday 4th November, reception are 

going on a trip to Chester Zoo. This is an all 

day trip therefore school will provide the 

children with a packed lunch. 

Remembrance Day Celebrations 

 
With the impending visit from the Weeping 

Window at St. Georges Hall, we will be 

making our own poppy display in school. Please 

talk to your children about why we wear 

poppies. 

 

Walk to School Week 

 
Lister embraced the national incentive ‘Walk 

to School Week’. Merseyrail sponsored 

resources and funded a £20 prize for the 

class who had the most walkers. We would 

like to announce the winners with the most 

children walking to school are 2H! 

Reception Parent Meeting 

 
A  meeting all about supporting your child 

with literacy and numeracy is being held on 

Wednesday 4th November at 6.00pm in the 

Infant Hall. 

Half Term 

 
We hope you enjoy your half term break. 

Children  return to school on Tuesday 3rd 

November at 8.50am. 

Health Week 

 
The whole school have enjoyed a fun packed 

week with strong safety messages relayed. 

General health matters have been taught plus 

the importance of healthy eating. 

In preparation for November 5th the fire 

safety team led a whole school assembly on 

the importance of staying safe on Bonfire 

Night. 

 
. 

Topics 

 
Nursery        A Box of Celebrations 

Reception     Animals 

Y1                 Remember, Remember 

Y2                 London 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

 

Monday            Inset Day (teacher training) 

 

  

                         

 

Tuesday           Staff Meeting 

 

 

 

Wednesday      Y2 Matball Competition 

 

 

                        Reception trip to Chester Zoo 

 

 

                        Reception Parent Information 

                        Meeting 6pm Infant Hall 

 

 

Thursday  

         

 

 

Friday              Biscuit Day – 2H to bring    

                        Biscuits 

 

                         

                        Matball Club 3-4pm 

 

                         

 

                         

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

12th Oct   -   16th Oct 

 

          RD    86.96% 

          RM    92.00% 

          1K     92.80% 

          1W    94.40% 

          2H    98.51% 

2E     91.41% 

         AM     93.33% 

PM     87.69% 

 

Only 1 class in green for last 

week! After the half term let’s 

get back to our usual high level 

of attendance. 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

Last weeks attendance was: 

 

              92.85%   

 

   

      

 

Starlight Recycling 

 
Thank you to everyone who brought clothing for our 

Starlight Recycling collection. 

Contact Details 

 
It is most important that your contact 

details are up to date. If you have 

recently changed your address or 

mobile/home phone numbers then please 

update us at the school office. 

Thankyou for your continued co-

operation. 

 


